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UPDATE TO AUGUST REPORT 

TO THE COMMISSION

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission ("the Staff") and for its Update Report to the Commission states:

1.  On October 31, 2001, the Commission established this case for the purpose of receiving information from public utilities concerning their emergency preparedness.

2.  Since its last Report to the Commission in August 2003, the Staff has received a number of additional responses to the survey. 

3.   Attachments A-F list those utility companies that have responded and may be dismissed as parties, and those that have not responded as of September 23, 2003.

4.  Staff will continue to report to the Commission periodically as responses to the Security/Emergency Preparedness surveys are received.

WHEREFORE, Staff recommends that the Commission update its records to reflect receipt of responses from additional utility companies.  
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